
Free Eye Tests

Covered through

Medicare

Haven't  had  your  child'seyes
 checked  in  a  while?

    

 

   

FULL EYE TESTS WILL BE CONDUCTED 
AT HAMPTON PARK SECONDARY  

COLLEGE

   

   

    

     

  

      

    

 

     

      

 

      

  

FOR MORE INFO, PLEASE VISIT

WWW.STUDENTEYECARE.COM.AU 

OR CONTACT (03) 8644 7012 

 
     CLICK HERE TO REGISTER ONLINE

According to the Optometry
Association of Australia, every
person should get their eyes
checked at least once every two to
three years.

At least 1 in every 6 students
have vision issues that go
undetected

All students are given a detailed
report at the end of their eye tests 
and a voucher for FREE GLASSES 
will be provided for those who need it

Find out if your child's eyes are in 
good condition!

https://forms.gle/wdpQ9NqMKWtwnXLt9



